

SUMMER

Mandan Office | 1006 E Main St | **701-667-9500**

 ${\sf Monday-Friday~8:30am-4:30pm-Drive-Up~7:30am-5:30pm}$

Bismarck Office | 112 S 24th Street | **701-222-8736** Monday-Friday 8:30am - 4:30pm — Drive-Up 7:30am - 5:30pm

Railway Terminal | BNSF - Mandan | 701-667-2230 Monday-Friday 7:00am - 11:00am

July 2021 | 3rd Quarter Newsletter



RCU inducts three! RCU Vice-Chairman Addison Fry is pleased to announce the induction of Douglas Erhart, Loren Wetch, & Paul Brucker into the Railway Credit Union Hall of Fame.

Mr. Erhart has been a RCU volunteer for 26 years and currently serves as Chairman of the Board of Directors. He was awarded National Director of the Year at the Credit Union Leadership Conference in 2016.

Mr. Wetch has been a RCU volunteer for 26 years and currently serves as Chairman of the Supervisory Committee. He was awarded The Dakota Credit Union Association Volunteer of the year in 2017.

Mr. Brucker has been employed with RCU for 34 years and currently serves as President/CEO, a position he has held since 1997. He was appointed by the Governor and has served on the ND State Credit Union Board since 2000.

Congratulations to these fine individuals on a job well done!



Douglas Erhart





Paul Brucker

67th Annual Meeting

THANK YOU to all our members, staff, and volunteers that attended our 67th Annual Meeting - What an amazing turnout! It was great to see everyone and we appreciate your continued business!

During the 2021 Annual Meeting Bruce Brucker was elected to a three year term on the Credit Committee and Kenny Clouston was elected to a three year term on the Board of Directors.

The elections were followed by reports on RCU's financials and other business was discussed. Chairman, Douglas Erhart and President, Paul Brucker presented a service award to Chris Isaak for his 10 years of service. We look forward to hosting all of you at our Annual Meeting in 2022.

Congratulations to Mr. Brucker and Mr. Clouston on your elections! Congratulations to Mr. Isaak on your 10 year service award!



Please visit www.railwaycu.com for all our current rates.





Starting July 19th voting will open for the 2021 Best of the Best! Scan the QR Code above or visit Bismarcktribune.com/contests to vote Railway Credit Union for the best credit union! We appreciate your support!



Congrats to the Pontiac Solstice winner - Agnes Heim!



The Railway Event of the YEAR in June had over 1,000 members in attendance taking part in the great inventory, special financing, and historically low rates! We also welcomed 19 new members to RCU! Thanks to everyone for supporting this event. It was great to see and visit with so many of you at the steak fry!

As always, a special thanks to DeLayne Dvorak, Dvorak Motors, and Dvorak Motorsports Inc. Family of Dealerships for playing a HUGE part in the RCU Event on the Year!

OH BOYI



Paul Jacob Brucker II was born to McKenzie and Jacob on June 6, 2021. He weighed 7 pounds, 6 ounces and 19 inches!

Cohen Paul was born to Abbie and Nate on June 21, 2021. He weighed 7 pounds, 8 ounces and 20 inches!





Railway Credit Union would like to say "Thank You" to Zach for all that he has done for the membership and the credit union. He will be greatly missed.

Best of luck for your new endeavor and the never-ending adventures in California! Don't forget to think of us in January when we are sitting in snow and you have sunny beaches!

Welcome to RCU - Hope Nelson - watch for our next newsletter for her bio!

SAY HELLO! TO OUR NEW WEBSITE

WE'VE GOT A NEW LOOK, FULL OF FEATURES
AND CUSTOMIZED SOLUTIONS
TO MEET ALL OF YOUR FINANCIAL NEEDS!

Our NEW website will be live July 7th! www.railwaycu.com